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The Greater Lamont Chamber of Commerce
Invites you to a
COMMUNITY MEETING

Thursday October 3, 2013
6:00 pm
David Head Center
10300 San Diego Street, Lamont


Topic:
New Application to the County of Kern by
Walmart 
At Weedpatch Highway and DiGiorgio Road

Lorelei Oviatte, Kern County Planning Director
Will discuss the application process, as well as the impacts to the Lamont community, businesses, jobs, and economic development

Please bring your questions so that you may be provided answers in regard to this application


Translation into Spanish will be available. 
For more information call 845-2724
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	MISSION STATEMENT
Working and growing together through cultural and business developments in our community.
P.O. Box 593
Lamont, CA 93241
(661) 845-1992
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